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Visual Studio 2010 and .NET 4 Six-in-One Tapadiya takes a straightforward, hands-on approach to explain everything readers need to know
from development to deployment and maintenance for this platform--all from a developer's perspective. Using C# as the primary language, and
with plenty of code examples throughout, this book is an excellent way to learn.
Front-end Development with ASP.NET Core, Angular, and Bootstrap Completely reengineered for ASP.NET 4—this definitive guide deftly
illuminates the core architecture and programming features of ASP.NET 4 in a single, pragmatic volume. Web development expert Dino Esposito
provides essential, architectural-level guidance, along with the in-depth technical insights designed to take you—and your solutions—to the
next level. The book covers Dynamic Data, AJAX, Microsoft Silverlight, ASP.NET MVC, Web forms, LINQ, and security strategies—and features
extensive code samples in Microsoft Visual C#(R) 2010.
Developing Web Applications with Visual Basic.NET and ASP.NET This is the eBook of the printed book and may not include any media, website
access codes, or print supplements that may come packaged with the bound book. Through four complete sprints, this book takes you through
every step needed to build brand new cross-platform web apps with ASP.NET Core, and make them available on the Internet. You won't just
master Microsoft's revolutionary open source ASP.NET Core technology: you'll learn how to integrate the immense power of MVC, Docker, Azure
Web Apps, Visual Studio and Visual Studio Code, C#, JavaScript, TypeScript, and Entity Framework. Working through the authors' carefully
designed sprints, you'll start with a blank canvas, move through software architecture and design, adjusting to user feedback, recovering
from mistakes, builds, testing, deployment, maintenance, refactoring, and more. Along the way, you'll learn techniques for delivering stateof-the-art software to users more rapidly and repeatably than ever before.
Pro ASP.NET 4 CMS An outstanding author team presents the ultimate Wrox guide to ASP.NET MVC 4 Microsoft insiders join giants of the
software development community to offer this in-depth guide to ASP.NET MVC, an essential web development technology. Experienced .NET and
ASP.NET developers will find all the important information they need to build dynamic, data-driven websites with ASP.NET and the newest
release of Microsoft's Model-View-Controller technology. Featuring step-by-step guidance and lots of code samples, this guide gets you
started and moves all the way to advanced topics, using plenty of examples. Designed to give experienced .NET and ASP.NET programmers
everything needed to work with the newest version of MVC technology Expert author team includes Microsoft ASP.NET MVC insiders as well as
leaders of the programming community Covers controllers, views, models, forms and HTML helpers, data annotation and validation, membership,
authorization, security, and routing Includes essential topics such as Ajax and jQuery, NuGet, dependency injection, unit testing,
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extending MVC, and Razor Includes additional real-world coverage requested by readers of the previous edition as well as a new case study
example chapter
Learn ASP. NET 4. 0, C# and Visual Studio 2010 Essential Skills with the Smart Method
SQL Server Database Programming with Visual Basic.NET In this book, you’ll be introduced to the features and capabilities of ASP.NET 3.5,
as well as the foundation that ASP.NET provides. Updated for the latest release of Visual Studio, this new edition adds five hundred pages
of great new content compared to the original 2.0 version of the book. Including both printed and downloadable VB and C# code examples,
this edition focuses even more on experienced programmers and advanced web development. New coverage includes new chapters on IIS 7
development, LINQ, ASP.NET, Silverlight, and many others.
Mastering Visual Studio .NET The complete guide to the productivity and performance enhancements in ASP.NET Beginning ASP.NET for Visual
Studio 2015 is your ultimate guide to the latest upgrade of this historically popular framework. Fully updated to align with the vNext
release, this new edition walks you through the new tools and features that make your workflow smoother and your applications stronger.
You'll get up to speed on the productivity and performance improvements, and learn how Microsoft has committed itself to more continuous
innovation by increasing its release cadence for all products and services going forward. Coverage includes Async-aware debugging, ADO.NET
idle connection resiliency, managed return value inspection, ASP.NET app suspension, on-demand large object heap compaction, multi-core JIT
and more. The news of an off-cycle update to ASP.NET came as a surprise, but its announcement garnered cheers at the 2014 Microsoft BUILD
conference. This guide shows you what all the fuss is about, and how Microsoft overhauled the latest ASP.NET release. Get acquainted with
the new developer productivity features Master the new tools that build better applications Discover what's new in Windows Store app
development Learn how Microsoft fixed the issues that kept you from v5 Over 38 million websites are currently using ASP.NET, and the new
upgrade is already leading to increased adoption. Programmers need to master v6 to remain relevant as web development moves forward.
Beginning ASP.NET for Visual Studio 2015 walks you through the details, and shows you what you need to know so you can get up and running
quickly.
Programming ASP.NET MVC 4 Introduces ASP.NET 4.5, offering examples and step-by-step intstructions to create websites, use LINQ and ADO.NET
entity framework, and how to add features with pre-built server controls.
C# 4, ASP.NET 4, and WPF, with Visual Studio 2010 Jump Start Become an expert in the shiny new version of ASP.NET About This Book Grasp the
advanced concepts of MVC Core and start making professional-grade applications Migrate from previous versions of ASP.NET MVC to ASP.NET
Core This book will take you on a journey through all the aspects of ASP.NET Core 2.0 Who This Book Is For If you are a developer who knows
the basics of ASP.NET MVC and wants to build powerful applications, this book is for you. Basic C# experience and an understanding of HTML
and CSS is assumed. What You Will Learn Get to know the new features of ASP.NET Core 2.0 Find out how to configure ASP.NET Core Configure
routes to access ASP.NET Core resources Create controllers and action methods and see how to maintain the state Create views to display
contents Implement and validate forms and retrieve information from them Write reusable modules for ASP.NET Core Deploy ASP.NET Core to
other environments In Detail ASP.NET is an open source web framework that builds modern web apps and services. This book is your one-stop
guide to the new features of ASP.NET Core 2.0, including web APIs and MVC. We begin with a brief overview of the basics, taking you through
the MVC pattern, platforms, dependencies, and frameworks. We then move on to setting up and configuring the MVC environment before talking
about routing and advanced routing options. Next, we'll look at model binding, controllers and actions, filters, user authentication, and
testing. Moving on, you'll learn about all the aspects of syntax and processes when working with Razor. You'll be introduced to client-side
development and will get to know about the security aspects of ASP.NET Core. We will also look at microservices with ASP.NET Core. Finally,
you'll find out how to deploy ASP.NET Core to new environments such as Azure, AWS, and Docker. By the end of the book, you will be well
versed with development in ASP.NET Core and will have a deep understanding of how to interact with the framework and work cross-platform.
Style and approach Find out how to design modern, cross-platform, business oriented web applications that serve the client needs in the age
of emerging .NET framework
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Beginning ASP.NET for Visual Studio 2015 Quickly learn how to get the most out of the Visual Studio for Mac integrated development
environment (IDE). Microsoft has invested heavily to deliver their very best development tools and platforms to other operating systems.
Visual Studio for Mac is a powerful developer tool that reinforces Microsoft’s “mobile-first”, “cloud-first”, and “any developer, any
platform, any device” strategy. With the author's guided expertise and extensive code samples, you will understand how to leverage the most
useful tools in Visual Studio for Mac, the code editor, and the powerful debugger. You also will appreciate the author's guidance on
collaborating with other team members using integrated tooling for the Git source control engine. Whether you are a Mac developer
interested in cross-platform development or a Windows developer using a Mac, Beginning Visual Studio for Mac will quickly get you up to
speed! What You'll Learn Prepare, configure, and debug in the Mac development environment Create cross-platform mobile apps for Android,
iOS, and Windows with Xamarin and C# in Visual Studio for Mac Build cross-platform Web applications with .NET Core using Visual Studio for
Mac Customize your productive and collaborative development environment Who This Book Is For Software developers using a Mac computer who
want to build mobile or web applications that run on multiple operating systems
Professional C# 7 and .NET Core 2.0 This book is for anyone who wants to learn how to build rich and interactive Microsoft ASP.NET web
sites. With the knowledge you gain from this book, you create a great foundation to build any type of web site, ranging from simple hobbyrelated web sites to sites you may be creating for commercial purposes. Using this book’s step-by-step format you’ll learn to: Obtain,
install, and customize Visual Web Developer (VWD) 2008 create a new web site and how to add new pages to it. use the numerous tools in VWD
to create HTML and ASP.NET pages use the VWD tools and CSS, the language that is used to format web pages What ASP.NET server controls are,
what they are used for, and how to use them program web pages Visual Basic or C# create consistent-looking pages through the use of master
pages, skins, and themes build the navigation structure of your site create and use User Controls and enhance them to repeat content like
menus and banners accept, validate, and process user input and send e-mail from your ASP.NET web application create good looking, flicker
free web page interaction with ASP.NET Ajax the basics of SQL, the language used access and alter data in a database use the database tools
found in Visual Web Developer use the ASP.NET data controls to create an interface for your users to interact with your application’s data
use LINQ to SQL to access SQL Server databases without writing a lot of manual code change the visual appearance of your data through the
use of control styles interact with the data-bound controls and speed up your application use the security ASP.NET features to create user
accounts, distinguish between anonymous and logged on users, and manage the users in your system create personalized web pages with content
targeted at individual users find and fix problems with VWD debugging tools deploy and run your final web site
Visual Basic Developer's Guide to E-commerce with ASP and SQL Server The complete guide to the productivity and performance enhancements in
ASP.NET 6 Beginning ASP.NET 6 Web Forms and MVC is your ultimate guide to the latest upgrade of this historically popular framework.
Programming Microsoft ASP.NET 4 This book shows you how to integrate ASP.NET Core with Angular, Bootstrap, and similar frameworks, with a
bit of Nuget, continuous deployment, Bower dependencies, and Gulp build systems, including development beyond Windows on Mac and Linux.
Beginning ASP.NET 4.5: in C# and VB Now in its 7th edition, the best selling book on MVC is updated for ASP.NET Core MVC 2. It contains
detailed explanations of the Core MVC functionality which enables developers to produce leaner, cloud optimized and mobile-ready
applications for the .NET platform. This book puts ASP.NET Core MVC into context and dives deep into the tools and techniques required to
build modern, cloud optimized extensible web applications. All the new MVC features are described in detail and the author explains how
best to apply them to both new and existing projects. The ASP.NET Core MVC Framework is the latest evolution of Microsoft’s ASP.NET web
platform, built on a completely new foundation. It represents a fundamental change to how Microsoft constructs and deploys web frameworks
and is free of the legacy of earlier technologies such as Web Forms. ASP.NET Core MVC provides a "host agnostic" framework and a highproductivity programming model that promotes cleaner code architecture, test-driven development, and powerful extensibility. Best-selling
author Adam Freeman has thoroughly revised this market-leading book and explains how to get the most from ASP.NET Core MVC. He starts with
the nuts-and-bolts and shows you everything through to advanced features, going in-depth to give you the knowledge you need. The book
includes a fully worked case study of a functioning web application that readers can use as a template for their own projects. What's New
in This Edition Fully updated for Visual Studio 2017, C# 7 and .NET Core 2 Coverage of new features such as view filters Wider platform and
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tooling coverage than ever before, with more on Visual Studio Code and working with .NET Core on non-Windows platforms Docker-based
application deployment What You Will Learn Gain a solid architectural understanding of ASP.NET Core MVC Explore the entire ASP.NET MVC
Framework as a cohesive whole See how MVC and test-driven development work in action Learn what's new in ASP.NET Core MVC 2 and how best to
apply these new features to your own work See how to create RESTful web services and Single Page Applications Build on your existing
knowledge of previous MVC releases to get up and running with the new programming model quickly and effectively Who This Book Is For This
book is for web developers with a basic knowledge of ASP.NET and C# who want to incorporate the latest improvements and functionality in
the ASP.NET Core MVC 2 Framework.
Pro ASP.NET MVC 4 This guide focuses on advanced topics and demonstrates the new features of the integrated development environment.
Readers will learn the powerful and fascinating techniques without repetitive pedagogical concepts, and without feeling the burden of
'information overload'
ASP.NET 4.5 Unleashed The ASP.NET MVC 4 Framework is the latest evolution of Microsoft’s ASP.NET web platform. It provides a highproductivity programming model that promotes cleaner code architecture, test-driven development, and powerful extensibility, combined with
all the benefits of ASP.NET. ASP.NET MVC 4 contains a number of significant advances over previous versions. New mobile and desktop
templates (employing adaptive rendering) are included together with support for jQuery Mobile for the first time. New display modes allow
your application to select views based on the browser that's making the request while Code Generation Recipes for Visual Studio help you
auto-generate project-specific code for a wide variety of situtations including NuGet support. In this fourth edition, the core model-viewcontroller (MVC) architectural concepts are not simply explained or discussed in isolation, but are demonstrated in action. You’ll work
through an extended tutorial to create a working e-commerce web application that combines ASP.NET MVC with the latest C# language features
and unit-testing best practices. By gaining this invaluable, practical experience, you’ll discover MVC’s strengths and weaknesses for
yourself—and put your best-learned theory into practice. The book's authors, Steve Sanderson and Adam Freeman, have both watched the growth
of ASP.NET MVC since its first release. Steve is a well-known blogger on the MVC Framework and a member of the Microsoft Web Platform and
Tools team. Adam started designing and building web applications 15 years ago and has been responsible for some of the world's largest and
most ambitious projects. You can be sure you are in safe hands.
C# 8.0 and .NET Core 3.0 – Modern Cross-Platform Development Go from beginner to pro using one of the most effective and widely used
technology stacks, Microsoft ASP.NET. Beginning with the basics, you will learn how to create interactive, professional-grade, databasedriven web applications in no time, using ASP.NET, C#, SQL, Ajax, and JavaScript. Essential ASP.NET Web Forms Development is divided into
six learning modules and will take you from soup to nuts with ASP.NET. Part I is an introduction to the major concepts, methodologies, and
technologies associated with .NET web application development. You will learn about the client-server model, the .NET Framework, the
ASP.NET and C# programming languages, and the Visual Studio integrated development environment. Part II teaches you how to develop a singlepage .NET web application and add server and data validation controls, laying the foundation for learning languages in the context of an
ASP.NET web application. Part III is all about C# operations and shows you how to perform assignment operations, conversion operations,
control operations, string operations, arithmetic operations, date and time operations, array operations, collection operations, and file
system operations, as well as create custom C# classes in the context of a .NET web application. In Part IV, you dive into a multiple-page
.NET web application and learn how to maintain state between pages and create master pages, themes, and navigation controls. Part V shows
you how to connect a .NET web application to a SQL Server database. You will learn to read a database schema, program in the SQL language,
utilize data binding, perform single- and multiple-row database table maintenance, and write code behind database operations. And finally,
Part VI teaches you how to enhance the interactivity of a .NET web application. You will learn how to generate email messages, make use of
basic Ajax controls and the Ajax Control Toolkit, and program in the JavaScript language. What You Will Learn Delve into the basics of the
client-server model, the .NET Framework, the ASP.NET and C# programming languages, and the Visual Studio integrated development environment
Create a page and add server and data validation controls Develop basic programming skills in the C# language Maintain state between pages
and create master pages, themes, and navigation controls Read a database schema, program in the SQL language, utilize data binding, perform
single- and multiple-row database table maintenance, and write code behind database operations Generate email messages, make use of basic
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Ajax controls and the Ajax Control Toolkit, and program in the JavaScript language Who This Book Is For Anyone who wants to learn how to
build ASP.NET web applications. Basic computer skills and the use of a database management system are recommended. Instructor materials and
examples are available.
Professional ASP.NET 4 in C# and VB To be a successful ASP.NET 4 developer, you need to know how to apply the vast array of new
functionality available in the latest release of the .NET 4 Framework and Visual Studio 2010. This book will immerse you in a variety of
advanced topics, including architecting different application data tiers, memory caching paradigms, data mining, and search engine
optimization. Working through step-by-step exercises using P/LINQ, DLR, MEF, MVC, IronPython, Axum, and Ajax, you will learn a variety of
approaches to building each of the key application tiers common to all web solutions. Using a proven technique of illustrating advanced
concepts with functional solutions, all topics in the book are modeled on a fully operational content management system (CMS), built from
the ground up. This ensures that you’ll be introduced to real-world examples that demonstrate the full functionality of the .NET 4
Framework for ASP.NET, and that you’ll be able to apply your new skills to any web development situation.
C# Web Development with ASP.NET The most comprehensive book on Microsoft's ASP.NET 4.5 platform, ASP.NET 4.5 Unleashed covers all facets of
ASP.NET development and has been fully updated for Visual Studio 2013. It offers both an outstanding tutorial on core features and a "deep
dive" for long-term reference. Former Microsoft ASP.NET program manager Stephen Walther and leading enterprise developer Nate Dudek begin
by introducing ASP.NET Framework's essential controls, and show how to create common site-wide layouts and styles. Next, they cover all
aspects of accessing, presenting, organizing, and editing data. You'll find thorough and practical sections on providing effective site
navigation, securing sites and applications, and much more. This edition's extensive new coverage includes: Building ASP.NET Web API
applications Building ASP.NET applications for mobile devices Making the most of new asynchronous programming techniques Building real-time
multi-user applications with SignalR Protecting sites from hacks and attacks Using strongly-typed data controls and model binding
Leveraging JavaScript frameworks and modern techniques to build world-class AJAX solutions Following the same approach that has made
previous editions of this book a best-seller, Walther and Dudek present hundreds of realistic, up-to-date, downloadable code examples that
reflect their unsurpassed experience with the entire ASP.NET platform.
Clean Architecture This book is very, very different to any other computer book you have ever read. The Smart Method provides an entirely
new and better way to learn ASP.NET, C# and Visual Studio. You'll immediately appreciate the value and relevance of each skill as it is
taught. Both IT professionals and absolute beginners will love this book because it avoids needless technical jargon and concisely explains
everything you need in a simple and no-nonsense way. Amongst other things you'll learn how to: * Install and configure the completely free
Visual Studio Express * Understand the basic principles of HTML, CSS and JavaScript * Create and design ASP.NET web pages * Understand the
inner workings of ASP.NET * Work with ASP.NET¿s most useful controls * Understand, create and use C# variables * Make use of the extensive
.NET library * Understand, create and use C# classes * Perform complex logical operations using C# code * Use ASP.NET¿s authentication and
login features * Create data-centric web applications using the new LINQ technology * Test and debug ASP.NET web sites
Pro ASP.NET Core MVC 2 This book is written in a cookbook-style format and provides practical, immediately usable task-based recipes that
provide solutions to common development problems and help you adapt to the latest .NET technologies.This book is aimed at Visual Studio
2012 and .Net developers who want to gain advanced understanding and sharpen their existing skillsets and adapt to new .NET technologies.
Basic understanding of .NET and C# is assumed. The purpose of this book is to give under the hood expertise in .NET and help you to face
common problems on latest technologies.
Professional ASP.NET 3.5 SP1 Edition A guide to e-commerce application development for experienced programmers explains how to use
integrated Microsoft tools to program a functional Web store
Beginning ASP.NET 4.5.1: in C# and VB Provides information on using ASP.NET MVC 4 to build server-side Web applications.
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Beginning ASP.NET 3.5 Build your ASP.NET 4.5.1 skills with real-world instruction In this comprehensive guide to getting started with
ASP.NET 4.5.1, best-selling author Imar Spaanjaars provides a firm foundation for coders new to ASP.NET and key insights for those not yet
familiar with the important updates in the 4.5.1 release. Readers learn how to build full-featured ASP.NET websites using Visual Studio
Express 2013 for Web, Microsoft’s free development tool for ASP.NET web applications. Beginning ASP.NET 4.5.1 guides you through the
process of creating a fully functional, database-driven website, from creation of the most basic site structure all the way down to the
successful deployment of the website to a production environment. Beginning ASP.NET 4.5.1: in C# and VB: Explains how to get started with
ASP.NET 4.5.1, including an introduction to Microsoft’s Visual Studio Express 2013 for Web Features helpful examples for designing websites
with CSS and HTML and how to overcome common formatting problems Shares techniques for managing server controls in ASP.NET, including
standard controls, HTML controls, and data controls Provides real-world tips for creating consistent page layouts throughout your websites
Covers practical functionality issues like validating user input, sending e-mail from your website, and processing data at the server
Details what the ASP.NET state engine is and why it is important Shows how to access and modify data in a SQL Server database Includes
coverage of jQuery, LINQ, and the Entity Framework Explores measures to take for optimal security
Mastering ASP.NET Core 2.0 This book introduces you to the features and capabilities that ASP.NET 4 offers, and explains the foundation
that ASP.NET provides. It covers each major new feature included in ASP.NET 4 in detail. Retaining the unique C# and VB dual language
coverage, this edition retains many great features from previous versions, including both printed and downloadable VB and C# code examples.
Other expert coverage include IIS and the provider model, site navigation, design, debugging, modules and handlers, Silverlight, CSS, Ajax
and the Ajax Control Toolkit, jQuery, and MVC.
Professional ASP.NET 3.5 Practical Software Architecture Solutions from the Legendary Robert C. Martin (“Uncle Bob”) By applying universal
rules of software architecture, you can dramatically improve developer productivity throughout the life of any software system. Now,
building upon the success of his best-selling books Clean Code and The Clean Coder, legendary software craftsman Robert C. Martin (“Uncle
Bob”) reveals those rules and helps you apply them. Martin’s Clean Architecture doesn’t merely present options. Drawing on over a halfcentury of experience in software environments of every imaginable type, Martin tells you what choices to make and why they are critical to
your success. As you’ve come to expect from Uncle Bob, this book is packed with direct, no-nonsense solutions for the real challenges
you’ll face–the ones that will make or break your projects. Learn what software architects need to achieve–and core disciplines and
practices for achieving it Master essential software design principles for addressing function, component separation, and data management
See how programming paradigms impose discipline by restricting what developers can do Understand what’s critically important and what’s
merely a “detail” Implement optimal, high-level structures for web, database, thick-client, console, and embedded applications Define
appropriate boundaries and layers, and organize components and services See why designs and architectures go wrong, and how to prevent (or
fix) these failures Clean Architecture is essential reading for every current or aspiring software architect, systems analyst, system
designer, and software manager–and for every programmer who must execute someone else’s designs. Register your product for convenient
access to downloads, updates, and/or corrections as they become available.
Beginning ASP.NET 4.5: in C# and VB Professional ASP.NET 3.5 SP1 In C# and VB ASP.NET 3.5 brings the power of Visual Studio 2008 along with
the multitude of language improvements in C# 2008 and Visual Basic 2008 as well as powerful new technology called LINQ, together with the
ASP.NET 2.0 Framework you already know and love. Packed with valuable coverage of ASP.NET 3.5 SP1, this essential resource offers both C#
and VB examples throughout the book, and shares new and updated content on the ADO.NET Entity Framework, ADO.NET Dynamic Data, and ADO.NET
Data Services. While ASP.NET 3.5 boasts server controls like the ListView and the incredibly flexible GridView, it also includes
advancements in AJAX technology combined with JavaScript debugging features in Visual Studio 2008. With this book, a stellar author team
covers the new controls in the AJAX toolbox, the back button history, and script combining, and they also examine the new capabilities of
WCF including changes to DataContractSerializer. In addition, the accompanying CD-ROM features the entire book in PDF format. What you will
learn from this book The concepts underlying the server control and its pivotal role in ASP.NET development How to create templated ASP.NET
pages using the master page feature How to work with data from enterprise databases including SQL Server Ways to debug, package, and deploy
ASP.NET applications, monitor their health and performance, and handle errors How to retrieve, update, and delete data quickly and
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logically using LINQ with side-by-side examples comparing LINQ to existing techniques Ways to localize your web site in multiple languages
for a world-wide audience Methods for adding AJAX capabilities to your ASP.NET applications The many benefits of the new data access
additions Ways to use and extend the Provider Model for accessing data stores, processes, and more What freeware tools you need in Scott
Hanselman's ASP.NET Ultimate Developer Tools appendix Who this book is for This book is for programmers and developers who are looking to
make the transition to ASP.NET 3.5 SP1 with Visual Studio 2008 and either C# 3.0 (2008) or Visual Basic 9 (2008). CD-ROM includes the full
book in PDF format and a selection of 7 Wrox Blox mini e-books including: Internet Explorer 8 and Its Impact on Your ASP.NET Web Sites
Jumping from ASP.NET to Silverlight 2 Leverage LINQ in ASP.NET 3.5 Projects Note: CD-ROM/DVD and other supplementary materials are not
included as part of eBook file.
Beginning ASP.NET for Visual Studio 2015 This Wrox Blox is a value-packed resource to help experienced .NET developers learn the new .NET
release. It is excerpted from the Wrox books: Professional C# 4 and .NET 4, Professional ASP.NET 4, and WPF Programmer’s Reference by
Christian Nagel, Bill Evjen, Scott Hanselman, and Rod Stephens, and includes more than 100 print book pages drawn from these three key
titles. It is an excellent resource to help .NET developers get up to speed fast on .NET 4, C# 4.0, ASP.NET 4, and WPF, providing all the
information needed to program with the important new features, including: C# Dynamic Types and Parallel Tasks; ASP.NET Ajax, Chart
Controls, MVC, and Object Caching; and key WPF principles as developers move from WinForms to WPF. In addition, it provides examples built
with the native Visual Studio 2010 tools that developers are comfortable with. Table of Contents Part I: Professional C# 4 and .NET 4
Covariance and Contra-variance Tuples The Dynamic Type Code Contracts Tasks Parallel Class Cancellation Framework Taskbar and Jump List
Part II: Professional ASP.NET 4 in C# and VB Chart Server Control ASP.NET AJAX Control Toolkit Extending .NET 4’s New Object Caching Option
Historical Debugging with IntelliTrace Debugging Multiple Threads ASP.NET MVC Using WCF Data Services Creating Your First Service Building
an ASP.NET Web Package Part III: WPF Programmer’s Reference Code-behind Files Example Code Event Name Attribute Resource Styles and
Property Trigger Event Triggers and Animation Templates Skins Printing Visual Objects Printing Code-Generated Output Data Binding
Transformations Effects Documents Three-Dimensional Drawing
ASP.NET 3.5 Enterprise Application Development with Visual Studio 2008 The complete guide to the productivity and performance enhancements
in ASP.NET Beginning ASP.NET for Visual Studio 2015 is your ultimate guide to the latest upgrade of this historically popular framework.
Fully updated to align with the vNext release, this new edition walks you through the new tools and features that make your workflow
smoother and your applications stronger. You'll get up to speed on the productivity and performance improvements, and learn how Microsoft
has committed itself to more continuous innovation by increasing its release cadence for all products and services going forward. Coverage
includes Async-aware debugging, ADO.NET idle connection resiliency, managed return value inspection, ASP.NET app suspension, on-demand
large object heap compaction, multi-core JIT and more. The news of an off-cycle update to ASP.NET came as a surprise, but its announcement
garnered cheers at the 2014 Microsoft BUILD conference. This guide shows you what all the fuss is about, and how Microsoft overhauled the
latest ASP.NET release. Get acquainted with the new developer productivity features Master the new tools that build better applications
Discover what's new in Windows Store app development Learn how Microsoft fixed the issues that kept you from v5 Over 38 million websites
are currently using ASP.NET, and the new upgrade is already leading to increased adoption. Programmers need to master v6 to remain relevant
as web development moves forward. Beginning ASP.NET for Visual Studio 2015 walks you through the details, and shows you what you need to
know so you can get up and running quickly.
Professional Visual Studio 2015 Learn Microsoft's new C# language with this highly visual and accessible task-based guide. Task-based,
visual, step-by-step guide to learning C#, this is udeal as an introductory guide for beginners, or as a handy reference for more
experienced C# programmers.
Essential ASP.NET Web Forms Development Complete coverage of all key .NET 4 and Visual Studio 2010 languages and technologies .NET 4 is
Microsoft's latest version of their core programming platform, and Visual Studio 2010 is the toolset that helps write .NET 4 applications.
This comprehensive resource offers one-stop shopping for all you need to know to get productive with .NET 4. Experienced author and .NET
guru Mitchel Sellers reviews all the important new features of .NET 4, including .NET charting and ASP.NET charting, ASP.NET dynamic data
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and jQuery, and the addition of F# as a supported package language. The expansive coverage is divided into six distinctive parts for easy
navigation, and addresses: Visual Studio 2010, .NET 4, ASP.NET, the C# language, the VB.NET language, and the new F# language. A practical
approach and complete examples round out this much-needed reference. Focuses on the new and important features of the latest version
Microsoft's core programming platform-.NET 4-as well as Visual Studio 2010, which allows you to write .NET 4 applications Provides
comprehensive coverage divided into six parts: Visual Studio 2010, .NET 4, ASP.NET, the C# language, the VB.NET language, and the new F#
language Discusses Visual Studio snippets and templates, .NET charting components, the .NET framework and WPF, LINQ, and the Entity
framework Explores various aspects of Visual Basic 2010, such as multi-line lambdas, auto-implemented properties, nullable optional
parameters, and more This investigative look at .NET 4 and Visual Studio 2010 will help you identify and isolate key elements that can
benefit you immediately.
Beginning Visual Studio for Mac John Alexander and bestselling author Billy Hollis show programmers how to develop enterprise-level Web
applications using Microsoft's popular programming language—Visual Basic.NET. Features the incomparable insights and programming know-how
of two popular Microsoft insiders, arming developers with proven tips and workarounds to use in their own projects Provides step-by-step
instruction for creating business Web applications using ASP.NET and VB.NET Companion Web site contains all the code for the sample
application
Build Your Own ASP.NET 4 Web Site Using C# & VB, 4th Edition Learn the fundamentals, practical applications, and latest features of C# 8.0
and .NET Core 3.0 from expert teacher Mark J. Price. Key Features Build modern, cross-platform applications with .NET Core 3.0 Get up to
speed with C#, and up to date with all the latest features of C# 8.0 Start creating professional web applications with ASP.NET Core 3.0
Book Description In C# 8.0 and .NET Core 3.0 – Modern Cross-Platform Development, Fourth Edition, expert teacher Mark J. Price gives you
everything you need to start programming C# applications. This latest edition uses the popular Visual Studio Code editor to work across all
major operating systems. It is fully updated and expanded with new chapters on Content Management Systems (CMS) and machine learning with
ML.NET. The book covers all the topics you need. Part 1 teaches the fundamentals of C#, including object-oriented programming, and new C#
8.0 features such as nullable reference types, simplified switch pattern matching, and default interface methods. Part 2 covers the .NET
Standard APIs, such as managing and querying data, monitoring and improving performance, working with the filesystem, async streams,
serialization, and encryption. Part 3 provides examples of cross-platform applications you can build and deploy, such as web apps using
ASP.NET Core or mobile apps using Xamarin.Forms. The book introduces three technologies for building Windows desktop applications including
Windows Forms, Windows Presentation Foundation (WPF), and Universal Windows Platform (UWP) apps, as well as web applications, web services,
and mobile apps. What you will learn Build cross-platform applications for Windows, macOS, Linux, iOS, and Android Explore application
development with C# 8.0 and .NET Core 3.0 Explore ASP.NET Core 3.0 and create professional web applications Learn object-oriented
programming and C# multitasking Query and manipulate data using LINQ Use Entity Framework Core and work with relational databases Discover
Windows app development using the Universal Windows Platform and XAML Build mobile applications for iOS and Android using Xamarin.Forms Who
this book is for Readers with some prior programming experience or with a science, technology, engineering, or mathematics (STEM)
background, who want to gain a solid foundation with C# 8.0 and .NET Core 3.0.
ASP.NET Core Application Development The ultimate programming guide to ASP.NET 4.5, by popular authorand Microsoft MVP Imar Spaanjaars
Updated for ASP.NET 4.5, this introductory book is filled withhelpful examples and contains a user-friendly, step-by-step format.Written by
popular author and Microsoft ASP.NET MVP ImarSpaanjaars, this book walks you through ASP.NET, Microsoft'stechnology for building
dynamically generated web pages. Thisedition retains the highly accessible approach to building thePlanet Wrox website example, an online
community site featuringproduct reviews, picture sharing, bonus content for registeredusers, and more. Contains the comprehensive guide to
the latest technologyadditions to ASP.NET 4.5 Shows how to build basic ASP.NET web pages and configure theirserver Includes information on
how to add features with pre-builtserver controls Reveals how to design pages and make them consistent Contains the information needed for
getting user input anddisplaying data Beginning ASP.NET 4.5 in C# and VB uses Spaanjaars'sdistinct writing style to put you at ease with
learning ASP.NET4.5.
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Modern Web Development with ASP.NET Core 3 A detailed handbook for experienced developers explains how to get the most out of Microsoft's
Visual Studio .NET, offering helpful guidelines on how to use its integrated develpment environment, start-up templates, and other features
and tools to create a variety of applications, including Web services. Original. (Advanced)
NET Programming Build Your Own ASP.NET 4 Web Site Using C# & VB is aimed at beginner ASP.NET developers wanting to develop their skills,
web designers wanting to move into server-side programming, and experienced developers making the leap from ASP to .NET. Readers will
learn: language and programming basics how to construct ASP.Net Web Pages how to build web applications to use validation controls database
design and development how to use ADO.NET how to manage data and content how to integrate Ajax and jQuery the role of MVC all in the
process of successfully developing and deploying a working intranet site for a fictional company.
Beginning ASP.NET for Visual Studio 2015 Explore the tools and techniques to build scalable and secured RESTful web services and web
applications using C# 8 and ASP. NET Core 3.1 Key Features Delve into MVC patterns, configuration, routing, and deployment to build
professional-grade applications Learn how to integrate ASP applications with the JavaScript frameworks React, Vue, and Angular Improve the
performance of applications and the development team by implementing advanced ASP.NET Core concepts Book Description ASP.NET has been the
preferred choice of web developers for a long time. With ASP.NET Core 3, Microsoft has made internal changes to the framework along with
introducing new additions that will change the way you approach web development. This second edition has been thoroughly updated to help
you make the most of the latest features in the framework, right from gRPC and conventions to Blazor, which has a new chapter dedicated to
it. You’ll begin with an overview of the essential topics, exploring the Model-View-Controller (MVC) pattern, various platforms,
dependencies, and frameworks. Next, you’ll learn how to set up and configure the MVC environment, before delving into advanced routing
options. As you advance, you’ll get to grips with controllers and actions to process requests, and later understand how to create HTML
inputs for models. Moving on, you'll discover the essential aspects of syntax and processes when working with Razor. You'll also get up to
speed with client-side development and explore the testing, logging, scalability, and security aspects of ASP.NET Core. Finally, you'll
learn how to deploy ASP.NET Core to several environments, such as Azure, Amazon Web Services (AWS), and Docker. By the end of the book,
you’ll be well versed in development in ASP.NET Core and will have a deep understanding of how to interact with the framework and work
cross-platform. What you will learn Understand the new capabilities of ASP.NET Core 3.1 Become well versed in how to configure ASP.NET Core
to use it to its full potential Create controllers and action methods, and understand how to maintain state Implement and validate forms
and retrieve information from them Improve productivity by enforcing reuse, process forms, and effective security measures Delve into the
new Blazor development model Deploy ASP.NET Core applications to new environments, such as Microsoft Azure, AWS, and Docker Who this book
is for If you are a developer with basic knowledge of ASP.NET MVC and want to build powerful applications, then this book is for you.
Developers who want to explore the latest changes in ASP.NET Core 3.1 to build professional-level applications will also find this book
useful. Familiarity with C#, ASP.NET Core, HTML, and CSS is expected to get the most out of this book.
Visual Studio 2012 and .NET 4.5 Expert Development Cookbook
Professional ASP.NET MVC 4 The professional’s guide to C# 7, with expert guidance on the newest features Professional C# 7 and .NET Core
2.0 provides experienced programmers with the information they need to work effectively with the world’s leading programming language. The
latest C# update added many new features that help you get more done in less time, and this book is your ideal guide for getting up to
speed quickly. C# 7 focuses on data consumption, code simplification, and performance, with new support for local functions, tuple types,
record types, pattern matching, non-nullable reference types, immutable types, and better support for variables. Improvements to Visual
Studio will bring significant changes to the way C# developers interact with the space, bringing .NET to non-Microsoft platforms and
incorporating tools from other platforms like Docker, Gulp, and NPM. Guided by a leading .NET expert and steeped in real-world
practicality, this guide is designed to get you up to date and back to work. With Microsoft speeding up its release cadence while offering
more significant improvement with each update, it has never been more important to get a handle on new tools and features quickly. This
book is designed to do just that, and more—everything you need to know about C# is right here, in the single-volume resource on every
developer’s shelf. Tour the many new and enhanced features packed into C# 7 and .NET Core 2.0 Learn how the latest Visual Studio update
Page 9/10

Read Free Asp 4 And Visual Studio 2010 Web Development Overview
makes developers’ jobs easier Streamline your workflow with a new focus on code simplification and performance enhancement Delve into
improvements made for localization, networking, diagnostics, deployments, and more Whether you’re entirely new to C# or just transitioning
to C# 7, having a solid grasp of the latest features allows you to exploit the language’s full functionality to create robust, high
-quality apps. Professional C# 7 and .NET Core 2.0 is the one-stop guide to everything you need to know.
Visual Studio 2010 and .NET 4 Six-in-One A guide to the practical issues and applications in database programming with updated Visual
Basic.NET SQL Server Database Programming with Visual Basic.NET offers a guide to the fundamental knowledge and practical techniques for
the design and creation of professional database programs that can be used for real-world commercial and industrial applications. The
author—a noted expert on the topic—uses the most current version of Visual Basic.NET, Visual Basic.NET 2017 with Visual Studio.NET 2017. In
addition, he introduces the updated SQL Server database and Microsoft SQL Server 2017 Express. All sample program projects can be run in
the most updated version, Visual Basic.NET 2019 with Visual Studio.NET 2019. Written in an accessible, down-to-earth style, the author
explains how to build a sample database using the SQL Server management system and Microsoft SQL Server Management Studio 2018. The latest
version of ASP.NET, ASP.NET 4.7, is also discussed to provide the most up-to-date Web database programming technologies. This important
book: • Offers illustrative practical examples and detailed descriptions to aid in comprehension of the material presented • Includes both
fundamental and advanced database programming techniques • Integrates images into associated database tables using a DevExpress UI tools WindowsUI Written for graduate and senior undergraduate students studying database implementations and programming courses, SQL Server
Database Programming with Visual Basic.NET shows how to develop professional and practical database programs in Visual Basic.NET
2017/Visual Basic.NET 2019.
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